
Drought Warning 
 
PLEASE BEAWARE: Our region is experiencing very dry weather and we are now in a drought 
condition. East Windsor MUA has a robust water supply system but if the drought conditions 
persist that supply can become stressed. 
 
East Windsor MUA encourages all its customers to voluntarily conserve water where possible, 
especially outdoors for activities such as lawn and landscape watering and other water-dependent 
activities in and around the home. 
 
Helpful water conservation tips are available 
at: http://www.nj.gov/dep/watersupply/conserve.htm ; http://www.epa.gov/watersense ; 
Conservation Tips » East Windsor MUA 
 


